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Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005
Premises License:  AC0221 – Manzil, 22-24 King Street, Aberdeen 

In my capacity as a Licensing Standards officer, I was notified by the Legal and 
Litigation team of Aberdeen City Council that the above named Premises had not 
paid their annual fee by the 1st October 2017.

I contacted the Premises Manager Nazier Hussain on the 13TH November 2017, to 
remind him that the annual fee payment was overdue.  Nazier explained that he 
would pay that day.  On the 30th November, he informed me that he was having 
trouble paying online.  He had been advised by a colleague at Aberdeen City Council 
that the website was broken. 

On the 4th December 2017, Nazier informed me that he had paid the annual fee.  He 
stated that he had paid by cheque, which was handed in at Marischal College.  As 
confirmed by the Licensing team on the 4th January, the annual fee is still 
outstanding. 


